
MINUTES OF THE QUANDIALLA P&C GENERAL MEETING 

HELD AT QCS STAFFROOM ON THE 3rd DECEMBER        

OPENED AT  7:35 PM 

Present P. Foster, S. Ryan, T. Penfold, K. Cattle, W. Robinson, B. Morley, C. Nowlan 
 
 
 
 

Apologies D. Dixon, T. Ryan,  R. Penfold 
 
 
Moved apologies be accepted by B. Morley 
Seconded P. Foster 

Minutes  
Moved that minutes of previous meeting be accepted as circulated K.Cattle 
Seconded B. Morley 

Business Arising Yr 12 Farewell: Anne Noble now to make graduation cake. P&C to cater morning 
tea. Parents to bring a plate. 
Catia has purchased gift for Yr 12 students 
Quandialla Bag fundraiser idea is completed. Bags to be collected from Cowra. 
Sarah Ryan has paid for bags and is to be reimbursed. Bags will be for sale at 
Speech day and at other times through office or West Weddin Store. To be 
advertised on Centenary page? 
Uniforms: Midford quote too expensive and minimum order to much at 30 units. 
To be purchased as usual from PSW. 
 
 
 

Principals 
Report 

See attached 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Moved by  K Cattle                                        Seconded by C. Nowlan 

Treasurers 
Report 

 
Opening balance: $7736.41 
Closing: $7846.61 
 
 
 
Moved by K. Cattle 
Seconded by B. Morley 

Canteen 
Treasurers 
Report 

No report 
 
 
 
 



Correspondence  
2 x LWR uniform catalogues 
 
Card from Megan Staples wishing school all the best for our new school situation 
next year. 
 
Moved that correspondence be dealt with as read.K. Cattle 
Seconded T. Penfold 
 

General 
Business 

Kiln to be kept at Quandi with community classes/programs to be offered. 
Creative arts program could include pottery.  
 
Government grant for volunteers: Strengthening Communities. Applications 
close 9th Dec. Ideas? SAKGF training? Sporting Coach? Austswim course?  
 
Drinks on behalf of P&C for outgoing staff to be held at Ryans. Phil to ask staff 
about suitable date. Looking like it will be the evening after Presentation day, 
from 5-7. 
 
Year 6 Farewell. Monday 14th 5pm-7pm. Dinner provided, grad cake to be made 
by K. Cattle. All school welcome. 
 
School swimming has been very successful and students have really come along 
in their skills. Well done to all teachers and students. 
 
School canteen volunteer numbers need to be enough for next year. Need to 
find out if food handling certs are needed by all volunteers. Phil to look into. 
 
Parent Teacher interviews Wed 9th Dec. Book in through office. 
 
MEETING CLOSED 8:40pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


